
   

SLC ELECTRICAL 

CLOSURES  

 

RWY 16L/34R TO CLOSE 

NIGHTLY BETWEEN 

 JUNE 8 and JUNE 22 

RWY 14/32  To CLOSE 

JUNE 5 and JUNE 6 

0800-16:00 and 21:00—0100 

PLEASE CHECK NOTAMS 

BEFORE DEPARTING FOR 

THE AIRPORT!  

WESTMISNTER COLLEGE HOSTS  

HIGH SCHOOL AVIATION CAMP 
Westminster College Aviation sponsored Rowland Hall students for a 
spring aviation camp.  The camp introduced the students to various 
aspects of aviation flight and management. 
 

  

Tag Your Utah Aviation 
Social Media Picture 
#FLYUTAH 

 

 

SLCDA GA News 
Electronic Option 

To receive the Salt Lake City 

Department of Airport’s monthly 

General Aviation newsletter by 

email, send your email address to 

dave.teggins@slcgov.com.
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YOUNG EAGLES EVENT RETURNS TO 

SOUTH VALLEY REGIONAL ON JUNE 9 
 

Experimental Aircraft Association (EAA) Chapter 23 will 
hold a Young Eagles flight event on June 9 starting at  
8:30 a.m. 
 
The Young Eagles program introduces children between the 
ages of 8 and 17 to aviation by providing their first flight for 
free. The program was introduced in 1992 and since that time 
has introduced 2 million children to their first flight. 
 
Those interested in participating should meet EAA personnel 
in the north parking lot at South Valley Regional to register 
on June 9. 
 
For more information, contact Kurt Johnson at  
(801) 530-9814. 
 

 



 
 

UBAA HOSTS ANNUAL GOLF  

SCHOLARSHIP TOURNAMENT 
 
The Utah Business Aircraft Association (UBBA) held its annual golf 
tournament on May 16 at the Stonebridge Golf Course. The tournament 
brings business aviation professionals together to help support local 
college and university students. The tournament raised enough funds to 
provide four local students $2,500 in scholarship money.  
 

 
         Golfers enjoy the afternoon. 
 

 
         Westminster student, Emma Fox, accepting her scholarship. 
 
 

Helpful Points of Contact 
General aviation operations, facilities maintenance, SLCDA GA newsletter, 

airfield and SLC Title 16 questions:  Dave Teggins, SLCDA General Aviation 

Manager, (801) 556-4082-5532 or dave.teggins@slcgov.com. 

Hangar lease and repair questions: Phil Bevan, SLCDA Property Management 

Specialist, (801) 575-2957 or phil.bevan@slcgov.com. 

Aviation security questions call: Gary Bilbrey, SLCDA Airport Operations,  

(801) 575-2373 or gary.bilbrey@slcgov.com. Gate access problems call:  Airport 

Control Center (801) 575-2401. 

Emergencies call: SLCIA, (801) 575-2911; TVY or U42, 911 then (801) 575-2911. 

For additional GA information call the GA Hotline: (801) 575-2443. 

Upcoming Events 
and News 

 
 
June 1 & 2-Skypark Airport 
holds its annual Aviation 
Festival and Expo.  For 
more information, go to 
www.skyparkutah.com.   
  
June 9-EAA Chapter 23 
Young Eagles event at 
South Valley Regional 
Airport.  For more 
information, go to 
www.eaa.org.  
 
June 23-24-Hill AFB hosts 
“Warriors Over the 
Wasatch,” airshow. Gates 
open at 8 a.m. Each day will 
be capped off by a 
demonstration by the 
Thunderbirds. For more 
information, go to 
www.hill.af.mil.  
 
September 22-Salt Lake 
City Department of Airports 
will host the Annual GA 
BBQ between 11a.m. and 1 
p.m. For more information, 
email Dave Teggins at 
dave.teggins@slcgov.com. 
 
October 13-Women in 
Aviation will hold the annual 
Girls in Aviation Day in the 
Salt Lake area.  More 
information to come next 
month. 
 

 

 
Upcoming activity and 
FAA seminar information 
is available at 
www.faasafety.gov/ Click 
on for the Activities, 
Courses and Seminars 
tab.  
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